
Auditors:   
• We will be limiting the number of auditors.  Anyone who would like to audit will 

need to register and send a deposit if you want to stay on the property.   
• We will be locking the front gate so any daily auditors will have to text me to get 

the code to get in.  There will be no exceptions.  If someone doesn't pre-register 
(and this might be by phone or email prior to when coming,  Because we will be 
following safety measure, anyone on the property will have to know what those are 
in advance and comply. 

 
Masks: 

• Everyone will be required to wear a mask.  We will, of course, be practicing social 
distancing, but we feel that we should prepare for this measure as well.  Please 
bring your own and you should bring more than one so you can wash and sanitize 
them.  Now, we may be able to alter this masking but that will be determined by 
Harry and Mendin' Fences and you will be notified of the change. 

• This is a very good article about DIY masks. 
• And this is a good article about disinfecting them. 

 
Meals: 

• We will still provide meals, as usual, but we will be serving them, rather than 
having them "buffet" style. 

• To increase the sanitary needs for this year, we are going to use plastic products.   
• Bring your own coffee and/or drinking vessel.  You will be responsible for 

cleaning it.  You'll have to use the bathroom sinks outside or the sinks in the 
Bunkhouse. 

• Meals will be eaten outside and using distancing requirements.  Same for 
discussions. 

• While the Pavilion will not be used for these things, the refrigerator and coffee/tea 
machines can still be used.  There will be disinfecting wipes available and we 
expect everyone to take responsibility for using them. 

• The Kitchen in the Cookshack will be absolutely off limits.  Shelby and I need to 
preserve the food prep ... masks and gloves.  (yippee) 

 
Seating: 

• Six feet apart.  Everyone needs to participate in awareness and maintaining their 
own distance. 

• It would not hurt to bring your own chair this year.  The ones we usually have 
available will still be on-site. 

 
Sleeping: 

• A maximum of five (5) people will be permitted in the Bunkhouse. We will have it 
set up so that everyone sleeps on a bottom bunk with some coverings we will 
provide.  Okay, sheets to make a canopy. 

• We will have sheets and blankets and pillows but you may want to bring your own. 



• The beds will all have those lovely crinkly mattress covers. 
• Bunkhouse folks will need to work out a schedule for the shower and such and in a 

way that keeps everyone safe. 
• The Bunkroom will have two people in it.  Same deal as the Bunkroom. 
• Remember, we do have that outside shower than can be used as well. 

 
 
 
Each of you has been coming to Mendin’ Fences for a long time and we have always 
appreciated your willingness to help with clinic and safety responsibilities.  This year, we 
will need even more dedication to look out for ourselves and for each other.  I’m sure 
there are other areas to be addressed but this is the core info you need in advance.  And, 
of course, you can ask questions and/or add to this list. 
 
Interesting times … looking forward to it! 
 
 


